
 
 

  

Ireland East Hospital Group 

C/O Mater Misericordiae University 

Hospital  

Eccles Street 

Dublin 7 

D07 R2WY 
 

 
 
 
 

Mary Day, Chief Executive /  

Thomas Lynch, Chairman Tel: 01-9602360 

PQ Rep IEHG 
Email: pqrep@iehg.ie  

 
 
20th May 2019 
  
Deputy Mick Wallace T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
  
E:  mick.wallace@oireachtas.ie 
  
Re: PQ 14320/19 – Advanced nurse practitioner, Wexford 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health if there is an advanced nurse practitioner for cardiac 
nursing in Wexford General Hospital; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 
  
Dear Deputy Wallace, 
  
I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking information regarding an advanced 
nurse practitioner for cardiac nursing in Wexford General Hospital (WGH), which has been 
referred to the Ireland East Hospital Group for direct response. 
 
I have had this matter investigated and am advised that there is no Advanced Nurse 
Practitioner post for Cardiac Nursing at WGH. However, we do have two Cardiac Clinical 
Nurse Specialists (CNSs). 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ann Donovan 
Group Chief Operations Officer 
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